INTEGRITY - SERVICE - HONOR

POINT PLEASANT BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT
416 NEW JERSEY AVENUE
POINT PLEASANT BEACH, NJ 08742

JOSEPH A. MICHIGAN PHONE (732) 892-0500
Chief of Police FAX (732) 892-0088

April 30, 2018

Dr. Ceasar DePaco

Summit Nutritionals International, Inc.
29 Rockaway Road

Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

Dear Dr. DePaco,

On behalf of myself and my fellow officers, it is with great appreciation that I
thank you once again for your generosity and continued support of the Point
Pleasant Beach Police Department. The six thousand dollars that you are donating
for Police Bicycles is beyond thoughtful. I continue to be amazed by your selfless
acts of consideration and the kindness you have shown to this department and the
Borough of Point Pleasant Beach.

I feel incredibly privileged to be a continued recipient of your support. It truly is
appreciated.

Respectively,

;;oseph A. Michigan

Chief of Police




